SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - MAY 26, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on
Tuesday, May 26, 2015 in the High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting
began at 6:36 pm.
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Sarah Goulding and Cameron Grimes presented their performance art illustrating key themes
within the context of an English class assignment.

Strategic Plan goals and objectives were reviewed.

Adjourned 8:48 p.m.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Warrants to be signed at the June meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



